16. SPRINGFIELD ROAD PEDESTRIAN CROSSING FACILITY

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Kevin Roche

Corporate Plan Output: Information and Advice to Council

The purpose of this report is to inform the Committee of the recommendation of the
Shirley/Papanui  Community Board regarding pedestrian crossing facilities in
Springfield Road.

is a copy of the report considered by the Board at its meeting on 2 August
2000 together with a summary of its fecommendatior] to the City Services Committee.

The recommendation from the Board was:

1. That the intersection of Abberley/Edgeware/Springfield Roads be signalised for
the purpose of providing safe pedestrian facilities.

2. That funding options for the provision of traffic signals at Abberley/Edgeware/
Springfield Roads be further investigated.

3. That an information leaflet be circulated to the residents for comment and if
necessary a further public meeting be held so that the views of the residents on
these proposals can be heard in detail.

Recommendation: For discussion.
Chairman’s

Recommendation:  That design work and costing be carried out with a view to including
thisitem in the 2000/01 budget round.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2000/August/ShirleyPapanui/SpringfieldRoadPedestrianCrossingFacility.pdf

